
From: Timothy Lefebvre  

Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2014 12:18 PM 
To: 'Philippe Akl'; 'Fouad Elbacha'; ajay@vcs.co.in; nilesh@vcs.co.in 

Cc: 'Ahmed Al Bassam';  
Subject: Industrial Engineering Consultant 

Philippe and Fouad, 

Good afternoon.  Abu Ibrahim asked me to introduce you to Vrunda Consultancy 

Services.  Vrunda has just completed a review and study of Mabani’s expansion plan and it was 

very successful.  On this email, I have copied Ajay Kalvade (Managing Partner +91 7567 

881538) and Nilesh Pendharkar (Principal Consultant) with whom you can communicate on 

future work. 

The consultancy agreement between Vrunda and Mabani was managed by Rahmath (GM 

Operations Mabani) and should you have any questions, you can direct them to him. 

Rahmath, can you please send the final presentation to Philippe and Fouad. 

Cheers, 

Tim 

President 

  

  ISO 9001:2008, ISO 14001:2004, OHSAS 18001:2007  

 Website           :   www.mabanisteel.com  
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